From: Curtis, Tim

To: Bloemberg, Greg

Subject: FW: Planning Commission Public Comment
Date: Sunday, February 4, 2024 9:30:17 PM
Importance: High

From: WebServices <WebServices@scottsdaleaz.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2024 1:22 PM

To: Planning Commission <Planningcommission@scottsdaleaz.gov>
Subject: Planning Commission Public Comment

Importance: High

Name: Christina Heide
Address: 16435 N Scottsdale Rd Ste 240 Scottsdale, AZ 85254

Email: cheide@commercebankaz.com
Phone: (602) 653-0368

Comment:

REF # 13-ZN-2020#2 | wholeheartedly support Axon's request to expand its campus in
Scottsdale. With expectations to grow to over 4,000 employees in the next few years,
Axon's continued success is crucial for the economic future of our city. The jobs they create
not only contribute to their success but also provide essential base income for surrounding
retail and residential uses. Supporting Axon's expansion, including the addition of
residential and commercial spaces, will further solidify its positive impact on our
community. Sincerely, Christina Heide
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